
 

 

 
January 6, 2025 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam:  
 
Our records indicate that you were previously prequalified as a bidder on City of Beloit 
projects.  The City of Beloit requires prequalification forms be filed each year to remain on 
the prequalified bidders’ list.  The attached forms must be on file at least seven (7) days 
before bids are opened. 
 
Please complete the attached form and return it to the City of Beloit if you wish to be 
prequalified for City of Beloit projects in 2025. 
  
Submission of the prequalification packet can be emailed as PDFs to cribbsc@beloitwi.gov 
and prindivilles@beloitwi.gov or mailed as paper to: 
 
Scot Prindiville, City Engineer 
City of Beloit Engineering 
2400 Springbrook Court 
Beloit, WI 53511 
 
If you have questions, please feel free to call me at (608) 364-6696.  
 
Very truly yours,  

 
Scot Prindiville, P.E.  
City Engineer 
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